East Layton Community Council
February 9, 2018


Members in Attendance


Elin Scott-Vice Chair and parent representative


Julie Steele-Chair and parent representative


Lisa Brown-school representative


Chaeli Brown-school representative


Joleigh McCoy-parent representative

Discussion Items:

Review of Dibbles Testing results
Discussion of posting dates for 2018-2019 elections


Will be announced in weekly newsletters beginning week of 3/19


Will also be announced in send home flyers

Julie to supply information to Lisa Brown for newsletter

Confirmation that funds will be used to continue to provide tutors with not less a number than currently funded

Approve purchase of books for teachers “Bold Schools”

Remaining funds from 2017-2018 will be used to purchase tablets, covers and carts

Confirmed that Lisa Brown, Julie Steele and Joleigh McCoy will attend district planning date on March 28th
Irma Hinkle made a presentation to the group for “Stop the Bleed” campaign.  Showed committee the kits that could be purchased and also discussed training opportunities.  Funding discussion to be held in March

Meeting adjourned
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